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Cameron Langille

From: Schweller, Lori <lschweller@williamsmullen.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 5, 2020 2:30 PM

To: Cameron Langille

Subject: Proffers-Parkway Place [IWOV-IWOVRIC.FID1976140]

CAUTION: This message originated outside the County of Albemarle email system. DO NOT CLICK on links or open 

attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.   

Good Afternoon, Cameron, 

 

Kotarides is electing for its proffers to be considered under the 2019 state law.  Please let me know if you need 

additional information or have questions. 

 

Thanks, 

Lori 

 
J. Lori H. Schweller | Attorney | Williams Mullen 
321 East Main St. Suite 400 | Charlottesville, VA 22902-3200 
T 434.951.5728 | C 804.248.8700 | F 434.817.0977 | lschweller@williamsmullen.com | www.williamsmullen.com 

 
NOTICE: Information contained in this transmission to the named addressee is proprietary and is subject to attorney-client privilege and work product 
confidentiality. If the recipient of this transmission is not the named addressee, the recipient should immediately notify the sender and destroy the 
information transmitted without making any copy or distribution thereof.  

 


